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June 16, 2020 
 
David Dore, EdD, MBA 
President 
Pima Community College 
5901 South Calle Santa Cruz 
Tucson, AZ  85709 
 
Re: Surgical Technology program 
 
Dear Mr. Dore: 
 
The Accreditation Review Council on Education in Surgical Technology and Surgical Assisting 
(ARC/STSA) reviewed and acknowledges the discontinuation of the certificate program and the 
addition of the AAS Degree as the completion award for this program, submitted by the surgical 
technology program at Pima Community College – AZ, dated April 30, 2020.   
 
No further documentation is requested at this time.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tamara K. Simmons, BA 
Director of Accreditation Services 
 
cc: Joseph Gaw, EdD, MSN, RN, Dean 

Leann Williams, BA, CSFA, CST, Program Director 
ARC/STSA Board of Directors 
Ronald Kruzel, MA, CAE, CST, Executive Director, ARC/STSA  
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